
Friends of the World Centres 
 

Membership – Friends of the World Centres 
 

Girl Guides Australia has its own Friends of the World Centres group, and you can be a 
member!  For a small annual fee, you will receive four newsletters per year, filled with the 
latest news from the World Centres, as well as programme and fundraising ideas.  You will 
also know that your financial contribution is helping the World Centres to provide life 
changing international experiences to girls and women from around the World. 

 
Membership Fees 

 

Fees for 2015:   

 Email members Postal members1 

Youth members $5 $15 

Adult members (including 
individual Trefoil Guild 
members) 

$10 $15 

Units, Trefoil Guild groups $15 $20 

 
 

Payment Methods: 

Mail your invoice 
with payment to:  

Judy Harris, Treasurer, Friends of the World Centres 

PO Box 159, Kensington Park, SA 5068 

Please make cheques payable to Girl Guides Australia Friends 
of the World Centres 

OR Direct Deposit: 

(Over the counter at 
a Westpac Bank 
branch, or by 
electronic transfer) 

 

Bank: Westpac Bank 

Account Name: Girl Guides Australia Friends of the World Centres 

BSB: 035039   Account No: 346842  

If using this method please put your name in the description 
and email fowc@girlguides.org.au  (or post invoice with 
receipt of over the counter payment) to advise payment. 

 

OR Postage Stamps If you do not have a cheque book and cannot pay by direct deposit 
or electronic transfer, we accept booklets of 70 cent postage 
stamps (to the value of your membership fee). 

 
 
Please note that membership fees are GST free. 

 

                                                
1 The additional fee for postal members will assist in covering the cost of photocopying and postage of the quarterly 
newsletter.  This helps us to maximise the funds we can send to the World Centres. 
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Friends of the World Centres 
 

2015 membership payment 
 
 

Name:   

Address:  

  Postcode  

Email:  

Member type (adult, 
youth or group) 

 

Postal or email?  

Age (if Youth member)  

Amount paid:  

Payment date (if direct 
deposit/electronic 
transfer) 

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your support! 
Judy Harris, Treasurer and Membership Coordinator 

Friends of the World Centres 
Email: fowc@girlguides.org.au  

 
PO Box 159 

Kensington Park SA 5068 
 
 

*** If your postal address or email address change during the year, please let us know, so 
that we can still deliver your newsletter!  Thank you! ***  

 
 

mailto:fowc@girlguides.org.au

